Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Merry Jerry KATT <KATTJEN4@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 11:44 AM
To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel

Subject: Proposed Increase of Rates with Puget Sound Energy

[EXTERNAL]

To Whom it may concern,

We received notice of a proposed rate increase on our Puget Sound Energy account. They have list you as our representative for the meeting being held, for residential customers.

In this particular pandemic times I feel the increase is uncalled for. Everyone is trying hard to stay afloat. I do have a question as to whether there is a Senior Discount as a customer of Puget Sound Energy?

Thank you for your time,

Merry Katt

Sent from Outlook